
  

 

Freshwater Weekly Bulletin 
Monday, June 5, 2023 

Upcoming Events and Activities 
June 5 MINIMUM DAY – Dismissal at 1:30 p.m. 
June 5 Freshwater Community Club – 6:30 p.m. (Conference Room) 
June 7 FEF Meeting – 6:30 p.m. (Conference Room) 
June 12 SIXTH GRADE PROMOTION – 12:00 Noon (Multipurpose Room) 

June 13 EIGHTH GRADE GRADUATION – 5:00 p.m. (Gymnasium) 
June 14 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL – Dismissal at 12:30 p.m. 
June 19 BOARD MEETING – 6:00 p.m. (Conference Room) 
June 20 BOARD MEETING – 6:00 p.m. (Conference Room) 
 Have a Safe and Happy Summer!  School ResumesThursday, August 24! 

 

Tom Davies will be retiring after 26 years of teaching with 21 of those years at Freshwater School; 
FRESHWATER THANKS EMPLOYEES WHO WILL BE LEAVING US AT THE END OF SCHOOL THIS YEAR: 

Sherry Reeves will be retiring after being employed at Freshwater for 36 years;  Dell Annaloro, 
Aide for Mr. Davies, will be retiring after completing 16 years at Freshwater;  Anna Pinsky will be taking 
a position teaching music in the McKinleyville School District; Melissa Vasquez, Aide in Mrs. Kunze’s 
Class, has taken a teaching position with Eureka City Schools; Kendra McGowan has been working as a 
SCIA in Fifth Grade this year and will be moving to the Marin County area; Amanda Kunze, 5th/6th Grade 
Teacher has resigned after a year with us to pursue other interests; and Beverley Steichen has  
resigned from 8th Grade to return to Sunnybrae School where she previously taught.  We want to thank 
all of these employees for all that they have done for our students, and wish everyone the best of luck in 
their future endeavors.  We will miss all of them! 
 
NEW STAFF AT FRESHWATER IN THE FALL:
23-24 School Year:  In the primary grades, we have Kaylin Campbell joining us from Jacoby Creek School 
and Lydia Gomes from Pacific Union School; in the upper grades we will have Dara Soto joining us from 
Green Point School and Savannah Lund will be joining us from Fortuna Middle School to teach 7th & 8th 
Grade Language Arts/Social Studies in Freshwater Charter Middle School.  We are thrilled to have these 
teachers joining our staff next year to share their talents with our students.   

  The following teachers will be joining us in the Fall of the  
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